
From: Larkin, Lyn [Lyn.Larkin@environment.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 22 February 2010 5:35 PM 
To: Palethorpe, Stephen (SEN) 
Subject: FW: Questions on notice for HIP Senate Inquiry due COB 22 Feb 

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
Attachments: Secretary's opening statement 220210.doc; 090409_Minter Ellison 

Risk Register_FINAL.XLS 
 
Importance: High 
 

 

Dear Stephen,  
The Senate Environment, Communication and the Arts References Committee has requested the 
following questions on notice/information to be answered by COB today: 

As discussed late this afternoon with Geoff Dawson, we include the following: 
- the Secretary's opening statement to the Inquiry hearing 
-  the Minter Ellison risk register from 9 April 2009 ( I understand this has already been tabled), and 
- the cost to the department of the Minter Ellison risk assessment report. 
   
 Attached are: 
1. The Secretary's opening statement to the Inquiry hearing, and 
2  Risk register - excel spreadsheet detailing individual risks. 
 
<<Secretary's opening statement 220210.doc>> <<090409_Minter Ellison Risk 
Register_FINAL.XLS>>  
   
Explanatory note: In regard to the risk register, the following key to the codes will be of assistance:  
E - extreme risk  
H - high risk  
M - medium risk  
L - low risk  
Level 5 - the most likely with Level 1 the least likely to occur.  

The cost to the department of the risk assessment report from Minister Ellison was $28,985.  

regards  

Lyn Larkin  
REED Energy Efficiency Taskforce  
Department of Environment  Water Heritage and the Arts  
Tel: 02 6275 9870  
email: lyn.larkin@environment.gov.au  

 

------ 

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return e-mail 

and delete all copies. If this e-mail or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that 

error does not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of 

information in the e-mail or attachments.  

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
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